
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

The Mississippi Regional Housing Authority VII (MRHA VII) will hold a public 

meeting to obtain comments on its FY 2019 Annual/Five Year PHA Plan and 

revised Five Year Action Plan to be presented to the Department of Housing and 

Urban Development.   

Said meeting will be held at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 at the office 

of the Housing Authority, 909 Delaware Avenue, McComb, Mississippi.  

The FY 2019 Annual/Five Year PHA Plan identifies basic goals and strategies 

over a five year period as required by the Quality Housing and Work 

Responsibility Act of 1998. Said Annual Plan will be available for review and/or 

inspection by the public at the Mississippi Regional Housing Authority VII Office 

during business hours.  

 

Lucious Cameron 

Executive Director 

 

 


